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 The Virginia Department of Criminal Justice Services (DCJS) is in agreement with the 

Department of Planning and Budget’s Economic Impact Analysis of 6 VAC20-20, Rules 

Relating to the Compulsory Minimum Training Standards for Law Enforcement Officers. 

Prepared in March of 2023, all details related to the stages of basic training for new law 

enforcement officer recruits is correct. DPB’s assessment that there are no associated increases in 

cost(s) is correct, and the Document Incorporated by Reference (DIBR) is being replaced with an 

updated version, which includes many legislatively mandated topics of law enforcement training. 

DCJS supports DPB’s assessment and is in agreement with the published EIA. 


